
Idaho Volunteer Association Executive Board  

Minutes 9/18/18  

 

Attendance: Jeremy Hampton, President (Custer County); Tawnya Tracy, President -



already emai led to Donna and Tawnya that held his comments and requested that 

Donna share his document with the entire Board so they can review his comments.  

 

Specifically, the Executive Board discussed having a clearer objective.  Also 

discussed was how to define ter m limits in a way that gives individuals time to build 

expertise before asking them to assume an officer role. One idea was to limit the 

number of years a person would serve on the Executive Board rather than limiting 

the time of a specific office.  Also d iscussed was the make up of the 

representation to reflect the new designation of districts and to address the idea 

that individuals have a desire to serve even though there may already be 

representation for that district (at- large positions).  



 

 

  

 


